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DR. SUSANNA M. MURPHY BILL RICHARDSON
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION Governor

December 6, 2010

Ms. Cynthia Nava, Superintendent
Gadsden Independent Schools
4950 McNutt Rd.

Sunland Park, NM 88063

Dear Ms. Nava:

Greetings! The purpose of this letter is to provide you with official notice of the final award
amount for your grant funded through the Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education Act of
2006. ; ¢ - .

Your 2010-2011 grant award amount for program implementation is: $223.185.

The allocations for post-secondary institutions were based on the proportion of students at your
institution who received Pell Grants and BIA Assistance compared to the total number of these
students in the state. The amount allocated to public school districts or consortia is based on the
federal formula provided in the Perkins Act.

Each application was reviewed against the Basic Grant Evaluation Rubric. 1 am pleased to
announce that your institution substantially met the revision requirements. [ thank you for
working with the staff of the Career Technical and Workforce Education Bureau to achieve a
funded application.

You have the following timelines for obligation/liquidation:

* June 30,2011 — all funds must be fully encumbered/obligated

* July 31,2011 — all funds must be fully expended/liquidated through
unliquidated obligations.

* August 10, 2011 — all requests for reimbursement must be entered and
finalized by local institution
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[t is the hope of this Bureau that each of you will be successful in your endeavors and that the
students of New Mexico - as a direct result of your work - will experience the integration of
rigorous and challenging academic and career-technical instruction. It is my firm conviction that
this type of instructional integration can positively impact the learning experiences of New
Mexico’s students as they prepare for their next-steps to continue either their formal education or
as they enter the workforce.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the CTWERB at (505)827-1800, and
any of the staff can assist you.

Yours truly,

Susanna M. Murphy, Ph.D.
Secretary of Education, Designite
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(HeH Ann Steinoff o %
Melissa W. Lomax, Ph.D., Buredu Chief, CTWEB = = +
NM PED Grant Monitor
PED File
~ Susan Lucero, Flowthrough Bureau
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